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 ELLEN 

SOLOMONS

COMMNT2017/0668/P 14/03/2017  10:53:57 I am chair of the VOHS. We do not object to the application but would ask for a condition that 

permission is subject to a construction/traffic management plan. The Vale of Health is the narrowest of 

roads and there are 3 major developments planned within yards of each other in the narrowest part of 

the road, Hillview, 2016/5613/P, The Garden House, (CMP awaited) as well as Heathdene. Also 

further down the cul de sac, Chestnut Cottage where pp has been given but works have not started.

Unless a way is found of co-ordinating works there will be chaos and potential danger.A plan for 

co-ordination of the various works must be considered and come from Camden.
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